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 The February 21st inservice 

was largely focused on the 

continued efforts to identify 

learning targets for all  

classes by the beginning of 

next year.  Staff also had 

time to collaborate by 

department to examine 

their standards and areas of 

strength and growth in their 

scope and sequence.   

Wint er  Wellness Week

Congratulations and good luck to the 
Blizzard Squirts and Peewees Hockey teams 
as they won the right to go to the state 
tournament in early March!  The Blizzard 
Hockey teams represent our youth from 
Frederic, Luck, Siren, Webster and 
Grantsburg. We can't wait to compete 
against the best teams in the state. 
 Congratulations players and coaches on 
this great accomplishment. 

Yout h Spor t s St at e Bound

Congratulations to Ms. Hanson and the 
Frederic High School student council for 
another successful Winter Wellness 
Week for our students.  There were 
many memorable activities throughout 
the week that had classes competing for 
victory.  On Winter Wellness Day 
students had the choice of ice fishing, 
snow tubing, skiing, snowboarding, 
cooking and/or watching a movie at 
Cinema 8 in St. Croix Falls. 

ACT & ACT WorkKeys
Juniors took the ACT and ACT WorkKeys on February 28 and March 1.  The ACT is the most popular 
college entrance exam for universities and also provides personalized information about their 
strengths for education and career planning.  The ACT WorkKeys assessments measures skills that 
employers feel are essential to success in the workplace. Students can use WorkKeys to learn more 
about their strengths and weaknesses and gain a valid way to demonstrate their abilit ies to employers. 



The spring sports season has 
begun with the start of track 
this week. Softball and Baseball 
will start their seasons in the 
coming weeks. We are excited 
about the opportunities and life 
lessons learned through these 
sports.

MARCH BOARD REPORT CONT'D

Upcoming Events

3/13 No School -  In- service

3/21 Cat's Pajama's

3/28 Large Group Concer t at Luck

4/4 HS Solo &  Ensemble

The class of 2017 was rewarded with a pizza party and a movie on 
February 28 for their fundraising efforts during Operation Help.  The 
donations went to area families in need during the holiday season. 
 Great job to all students that participated in such a great event.  
 

Operat ion Help - Senior  Class Pizza Par t y

SPRING SPORTS

Ice Fishing St at e Tournam ent
Over 600 people attended the state ice fishing tournament February 17 and 
18 in Birchwood WI! The ice fishing was very tough on an unfamiliar lake, but 
the team stuck it out and found some fish.

The Ice Fishing Team would also like to send a big THANK YOU to everyone 
that helped support the ice fishing team's first year! Lots of plans to expand 
for next year! 


